
Information Item 
 

Date: March 22, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 
 

Information on Salem Parkway Streetlights 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  No 

Strategic Plan Action Item:  No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

 

Presentation on the Salem Parkway Streetlights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


